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REPORT ON REFERENCES NOT DISPOSED OF AT THE END OF THE 44th PARLIAMENT  

 

The Senate Finance and Public Administration References Committee met and considered references 
commenced during the 44th Parliament which lapsed when the Senate and House of Representatives were 
dissolved on 9 May 2016 for the general election on 2 July 2016.  

The committee resolved to recommend to the Senate that the following inquiries be re-referred with the 
same terms of reference so the committee can complete and table reports on its findings: 

• Inquiry into the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander experience of law enforcement and justice 
services, with a reporting date of 13 October 2016; and 

• Domestic violence and gender inequality, with a reporting date of 24 November 2016.  

The committee also resolved to recommend to the Senate that the committee have the power to consider 
and use the records of the Senate Standing Finance and Public Administration References Committee 
appointed in the previous parliament.  

 

 

 

 

Senator Jenny McAllister  

Chair 

14 September 2016 
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